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be provided for the torches but the kids will have to supply an empty bottle and then everything else is 

supplied. 

 

The Superintendent agreed to take the information f
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Member (Stepan Vdovine) Moved, Member (Ken Clarkson) seconded to approve the ORIGINAL motion 

'That the Board approve the purchase of a new sound system for the Board room'. Upon a roll call vote 

being taken, the vote was: Aye: (0) Nay: (6). 
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Member (Stepan Vdovine) Moved, Member (Eleanor Palis) seconded to approve the AMENDED motion 

'That the Board consider the purchase of a sound system within the context of the current budget cycle.'  

Upon a roll call vote being taken, the vote was: Aye: 5 Nay: 1. (Trustee Rempel opposed) 
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2. Holding Board Meetings in schools   

  


����	������*+,*����(��/�&.0&'��

Member (Dr. Dave Rempel) Moved, Member (Eleanor Palis) seconded to approve the ORIGINAL motion 

That the Board receive the report on holding meetings in schools.’  Upon a roll call vote being taken, the 

vote was: Aye: 6 Nay: 0. 
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At the last Board meeting, the Board requested staff to investigate the possibility of holding Board 

meetings in schools.  All secondary schools have been contacted and a summary of possibilities had 

been produced for consideration.  It is being recommended that the Board select dates for holding 

meetings in schools. 

 

Trustee Clarkson suggested making an amendment to the motion in order to have staff set up dates for 

meetings. 

 

Trustee Vdovine added that he thinks that the Board should try one meeting and see how it goes. 

 

The Board Chair then expressed that when she thinks about when meetings were held at Thomas Haney 

in the rotunda, it was such a big place and people won't be able to hear.  She also has concerns about 

being able to use the Electronic School Board system for the meeting if at another location.  She is really 

concerned about the logistics of it all. 

 

The Secretary Treasurer then weighed in by saying that he doesn't believe there should be any 

technological issues.  

 

Trustee Rempel then added that he thinks the Board could make it informative and restructure the 

agenda so that it could be the opportunity for the schools to share with us who they are and what they 

do.  It could be a way of expanding our business agenda in the way of presentations.  

 

Trustee Huber agreed with Trustee Rempel and said that regardless of the infrastructure challenges, it is 

something that would be worthwhile. 

 

Trustee Palis also agreed and suggested that there will need to be a lot of lead time and also that the 

Board will not be able to fit in 5 schools into the in 8 meetings of the year, therefore it will have to be 

continued for next year.  





follow the rules and doing our best to maintain appropriate relationships with parents.  He also wanted 

to remind the Board that if we are being totally legitimate, it is actually that Principals who can exempt 

students, parents cannot exempt students.  

 

Trustee Rempel stated that maybe by so many students not writing the test, the data will not be 

accurate and perhaps this will force some changes so that the FSAs will not continue in the future.  As 

difficult and awkward as it is, this could be an indirect benefit this time. 

 

Trustee Vdovine added that he doesn’t think the data could get any more of a farce. 

 

The Superintendent then added that he does not need direction from the Board and that he appreciates 

being given the flexibility to manage this as it moves forward.  There was a conflict of messages sent out 

to parents and it is now being dealt with.   

 

3. Good News   

  

The Superintendent shared that Maple Ridge Secondary had graduation transition interviews with 

students.  Panels were established to hear students





devices.  She advised that the Board will continue with the third reading after another 30 days, in order 

to continue to offer input.  All recommendations including Trustee Palis’ suggestions to change the 

wording, will be brought back to the 3rd reading.   

 

9. Communications Advisory   

  

Communications Officer Seamus Nesling advised that there was a meeting the next day.   

   

10. French Immersion Advisory   

  



1. Ridge Meadows Education Foundation   

 



free to adjust to what happens at the AGM.  He doesn’t like the idea of the Board telling her how to 

vote.  It is better for the Board to express how they feel but then when the Board Chair gets to the AGM, 



9. Tzu Chi Foundation   

  

Trustee Rempel advised that there was a meeting that week.   

 

10. Youth Society Committee   

  

11. External Representative Reports   

   

12. Board Liaison Representative Reports   

  

13. Other Trustee Reports   
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The meeting adjourned at 8:35 pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________        _______________________________ 


